

Dear Parents.

Due to the extreme temperatures today and this week, we have adjusted elementary recess, athletic practices, and bus routes to ensure our students are safe. These will likely be in place throughout the week as temperatures are expected to remain high. Athletic teams will have adjusted practice schedules due to heat, as identified in KSHAA and district policies. Elementary recess will be indoors at times this week as the heat index is predicted to be above 95 degrees. Buses will have ice water, ice packs, and towels for students. Windows on the buses will also be rolled down to increase airflow as our buses do not have AC.

Stay safe, cool, and hydrated! Have a great week!